
January 7, 2015 
From: KEVIN F STUMPF <kfs0285@live.esu.edu> 
To: "rsteckel1313@comcast.net" <rsteckel1313@comcast.net> 
Date: January 7, 2015 at 4:48 PM 
Subject: Re: Beta Psi Work Party Tues. Jan. 20 
 
I will be making it Steck  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 7, 2015, at 3:36 PM, "rsteckel1313@comcast.net" 
<rsteckel1313@comcast.net> wrote: 

Happy New Year Brothers of Sigma Pi.................hope you celebrated like Bud 
Cole................he was confused....he thought it was Happy Nude Year.  Dr. 
WillyBugs Horvath.............assigned me to keep the ball rolling this winter while 
he heads south to some cow-mune he found in Florida...........his doctor told him 
to drink more milk.............anyway...........Phyllis Diller once said.........."cleaning 
your house while your kids are still growing up is like.......shoveling the walk 
before it stops snowing.!!   Anyway............Tuesday Jan. 20 is our next work 
day.................some sanding of the pocket doors in the "Reading room" and a 
coat of poly on these doors and the 2nd coat on the 3rd floor bathroom door.  A 
few other things will come to mind once we get there..............maybe some of you 
have ideas we could add to the "honey-do" list.  We can share our New Year's 
Resolution while yapping about old times .................that either are true or 
false..........it doesn't really matter.  I'll share mine early......I want my children to 
have all the things I couldn't afford..................then I want to move in with them !   
 
Please let me know if you can make it...........so I'm there in time to open the back 
door since the youngin's are still on winter break..............my home number is 
610-948-0416 and my cell is 610-741-3552..............my weekend address is 
Graterford Prison!  For those that are wondering...........I still have a tremdous sex 
drive......my lady friend lives 65 miles away. 
Hope to see you ......................jevo..............Steck 
	


